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Sunday, January 15, 2023 
11:00 am 

 
Welcome  
 
Worship - Holy Spirit, Come 
 
Greeting 
 
Worship - Little Less Like Me 
        
Old Testament Reading – Deuteronomy 15:7-11 
 
Worship - Build Your Kingdom Here 
 
Children’s Moment - Sandy Wood 
 
Video 
 
Gospel Reading – Luke 4:14-30 
 
Sermon:  What is the Church’s Influence in Society? 
 
Prayer Time and Lord’s Prayer 
 
Next Steps 
 
Offering  
 
Closing Song – Act Justly, Love Mercy, Walk Humbly 
 
Benediction 

Justice 

Mercy 
 

Humbly 

MICAH 6:8 

http://www.fumclvks.org


Jennifer Bell,   Danielle Perry,  Maurice Wheeler 

Monday, January 16 
Church Office closed for Dr. King Day 
 

Tuesday, January 17 
10:00 am Ladies Bible Study  
2:00 pm  Grief Share 
6:30 pm  Good & Beautiful God Bible Study 
 

Wednesday, January 18 
1:00 pm Book Club  
1:30 pm Heart and Soul  
3:45 pm Wonderful Wednesday 
6:30 pm Choir Rehearsal 
 

Thursday, January 19 
8:30 am Staff Meeting 
1:30 pm Itchin’ to Stitch 
6:30 pm Ladies Bible Study 
 

Sunday, January 22 
8:30 am Traditional Worship service 
9:45 am Sunday School 
11:00 am Contemporary Worship 
12:00 pm Confirmation class 
4:00 pm Bell rehearsal 
6:00 pm Youth 

The HUB is a UMC food pantry. In January 
we are collecting toilet paper, gloves & any 
type of canned beans. You can bring the 
items to the office or the box in the foyer.    

DIGITAL OFFERING 
  Online giving is available at 
  fumclvks.org/product/give or 
  use the QR code above to go 
directly to the website.  You can use a check 
or credit card. For help, see  Steven at 
sshade@fumclvks.org 

Fifth through eighth grade students and 
their parents are invited to lunch on    
January 29 right  after the second service 
in Fellowship Hall.  Everything will be 
provided. Make plans to join us.  

If you’re looking for a great read, “The Simple 
Faith of Mr. Rogers” by Amy Hollingsworth is the 
what the book club will be discussing this 
Wednesday at 1 pm.  Fred Rogers was actually 
an ordained Presbyterian minister that “preached 
the gospel at all times and when necessary, used 
words” with his children’s TV program. 

Stronghold is a new food pantry on Fort 
Leavenworth for military families.  We have 
a plastic box marked “Stronghold” if you 
would like to donate any of these items. 
Peanut Butter   Jelly 
Pasta   Pasta Sauce  
Canned Soups  Canned Vegetables 
Canned Fruit  Canned Stew 
Canned Tuna  Canned Chicken 
Canned Beans  Rice  

Itchin’ to Stitch will be making folded stars 
this Thursday at 1:30 pm. You are invited 
to attend, but you need to contact Teresa 
Hicks for a supply list at hickst@kc.rr.com. 

Scholarships Available for United Methodist Students! 

Applications are now open for scholarships from the United       
Methodist Higher Education Foundation. Every year, UMHEF 
awards $2+ million to students planning to attend one of the 100+ 
UM-related colleges, universities, and seminaries across the    
country. Don’t let finances get in the way of achieving your dreams 
of a quality education! Apply by March 1 at https://umhef.org/apply. 

Grief Share for Spouses meets this 
Tuesday at 2 pm.  Anyone grieving 
a spouse from the community is 
invited to join at anytime.  For more 
info, contact Marsha Gaffin at          
marshagaffin@gmail.com 


